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Dates to Remember

Wednesday, May 12 - June 9th
UES Art Show @ Vose Library 

During normal library hours
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Tuesday, June 4th
Field Trip for grades 3 & 4 to the 
Coastal Maine Botanical Gardens

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Wednesday, June 5th

Field Trip for PreK to The Coastal 
Children’s Museum

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Friday, June 7th

Mad Science Presentation @ UES
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Monday, June 10th
MVHS Seniors (former UES

students)
March @ UES 1:30 p.m.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Friday, June 14th

Students vs. Staff Basketball Game
2:15-3:00 p.m.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Tuesday, June 18th

Trimester 3 Awards - 1:45-2:30 p.m.
6th Grade Promotion - 2:30 p.m.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Wednesday, June 19th
Juneteenth- No School

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Thursday, June 20th

Last Student Day- 
dismissal @ 1:15 p.m.

Field Day 9:00-11:20 a.m..
Mrs. Munro’s Reception 1:30 p.m.

Principal’s Remarks

Facebook 
Mrs. Davis has started posting school
happenings on our updated Facebook
Page. This social media account gives us
an opportunity to share pictures and
highlights on an ongoing basis and show
the public that UES is a great place to
work, learn, and grow. Click the link below
and follow us!
https://www.facebook.com/unionelement
aryschoolinfo

We would like to invite the community
to Union Elementary School on
Thursday, June 20th @ 1:30 to
celebrate Donna Munro! UES has been
fortunate to have had Mrs. Munro as a
classroom teacher for the past 23
years and we want to show our
appreciation by hosting a reception in
her honor. Please join us for some cake
and sweet treats and to wish Mrs.
Munro a fond farewell! 

Mrs. Munro is Retiring!

https://www.facebook.com/unionelementaryschoolinfo
https://www.facebook.com/unionelementaryschoolinfo


Students recognized for positive behaviors!!

Our PBIS monthly theme for May is - Responsibility.
I will successfully do my jobs.

Congratulations to the following students for being
recognized this week for our targeted positive behavior:

Pre K:  John Bickford & Olivia Burns
Kindergarten:  Wren Manahan & Kylie Dodge
1st Grade:  Felix Marcatoma & Tegen Bernardo
2nd Grade:  Brooks Snell & Natalie Moody
3rd Grade:  Clancey Calderwood & Aaliyah Stanton
4th Grade:  Aubree Esancy & Brookelynn Gamage
5th Grade:  Alice LaPorte & Calvin Ward
6th Grade:  Ashlynn Ott

Super Citizens

Pillowcases by 4th grade
4th grade decorated pillowcases for kids in
the hospital at the Barbara Bush wing in
Maine Medical Center. They made cheerful
collage cards after a manners lesson about
what to write in a get well card. They wrote
sweet words of encouragement. Overhearing
their conversations about what to write and
draw should make UES proud of the 4th grade
compassion.

We Wish

As clear as the ocean,as bright as the sea I love you and you love me.
I wish, I my. I wish I might. May I have this wish tonight.

I wish to see the stars. I wish to see the sky. We wish, wish, wish.
As clear as the ocean, as bright as the sea. I love you and you love me.

I wish, I may. I wish I might. May I have this wish tonight.
I wish to have strength. I wish to be positive.

As clear as the ocean, as bright as the sea I love you and you love me, right?

With love, from:Heidi-Lynne I. Burtchell 



Merryspring Nature Center
The UES kindergarten and first grade students visited Merryspring Nature Center on Thursday.
The students were captivated as they observed the vernal pool at Pattison Woodlands. Our
guide John Fromer taught us all about vernal pools and captured some salamander eggs and
tadpoles for us to touch and observe up close with hand lenses. He also showed us how to test
the water with litmus paper. While at Merryspring, the students enjoyed hiking the trails at the
center and observing nature through a scavenger hunt. Additionally, the park has a “fairy
village” and the students were challenged to create a fairy house with natural materials. This
was a fun and challenging STEM activity. Before boarding the bus to return to school, staff
members were proud that John complimented our students on their behavior and welcomed
us to come back and visit another time! Merryspring will be celebrating its 50th anniversary
this summer on Saturday the 20th and students can come back and build more fairy houses.
Chewonki will also be visiting that day with their owls, so it will be a great event!



Students vs. Staff  Basketball Game 
Friday, June 14 
2:15-3:00 p.m.

Because of many scheduling conflicts for
both students and staff, we are unable to
hold a nighttime game. We want to support
the 6th grade students’ strong wishes to
keep this tradition alive so we have carved
out some time from 2:15-3:00 p.m. on
Friday, June 14th. The entire school will be
in the gym to watch this sure-to-be hotly-
contested event. This is not a fundraiser so
there will be no admission nor any “friendly
bribes” to adjust the score. Parents and
family members are encouraged to attend!!!

Details at this point:
Players: All 6th graders vs. Mrs. Snell, Mrs.
Stotz, Mrs. Todd, Mr. Minzer, Ms. Howard,

Ms. Katie, Ms. Thompson
 Scorekeeper: Mrs. Munro

 Ref: Mr. White



RSU 40 is excited to invite your child
entering grades 4-5 to attend a free two-
week summer program at Medomak
Camp in Washington. RSU 40 teachers
and staff will teach this enrichment
program and include a registered nurse.
Space is limited to 100 students so sign
up soon! Fill out the form below to
register your child. We look forward to an
exciting summer of learning and fun!

REGISTER (Click Here)

RSU 40 is excited to invite your child
entering grades 6-7 to attend a free two-
week summer program at Medomak Camp
in Washington. RSU 40 teachers and staff
will teach this enrichment program and
include a registered nurse.
Space is limited to 100 students so sign up
soon! Fill out the form below to register
your child. We look forward to an exciting
summer of learning and fun!

REGISTER (Click Here)

Medomak Camp
Register Now!

Pre-K and Kindergarten Registration
Information for 24/25

Pre-K:
A child must be four years old on or before October 15,
2024, to be eligible to register for Pre-K. Priority will be
given to students who live in our school district.

A child will not be considered for placement in a class until
registration is fully complete including proof of residency,
birth certificate, and immunization record. 

Kindergarten:
A child must be five years old on or before October 15,
2024, to be eligible to register for Kindergarten. If your
child was already enrolled with the district for Pre-K, you
do not need to do a new registration for enrollment for
Kindergarten. You will need to do the annual update of
Student Information in the fall.

Please note: If you are an existing family of RSU 40 with a
student already enrolled in the district and are registering
another child, you will register your child through your
Campus Portal account and not from here. If you do not
have a Campus Portal account, please contact your
child’s school.

NEW STUDENT
REGISTRATION LINK

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdxhLQZ5FAErR1_7neS0YKfW2JJzdfJC4Ftzoy189jZZs1KQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGS7MYmWqrnImyDEAORipUIwylsSJOT-HJF7h0Fr0lsVAicg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://mecloud1.infinitecampus.org/campus/OLRLogin/msad40
https://mecloud1.infinitecampus.org/campus/OLRLogin/msad40

